July 7, 2015

Honorable Thomas M. Nelson, County Executive Outagamie County 410 South Walnut St Appleton, WI 54911

RE: Heart of the Valley Metropolitan Sewerage District Commission

Dear County Executive Thomas Nelson:

I would like to thank you and the County Board for providing the opportunity to serve on the Heart on the Heart of the Valley Sewerage District Commission for the past twenty (20) years. This has been an extremely rewarding opportunity both personally and professionally. However, I do not wish to be considered for reappointment to a new five (5) year term beginning in October 2015.

Sincerely.

Stephen D. Giebel

Cc: Mayor Rosin, City of Kaukauna Glen Geurts, District Director

David Casper, Commission President